
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

One Team, One Goal…A Community of Engaged Learners. 

Dear Parents: 

 

As the summer comes to an end, we are excited to begin a new school year!  We are more than ready to fill our 

halls with the sounds of students and staff being engaged in learning opportunities.  As a model STEM school, we 

are focused on delivering academics in a collaborative and creative way that strengthens communication and 

critical thinking skills.     

 

Our mission at Tritt will remain:  One Team, One Goal…A Community of Engaged Learners.  As we work toward 

this mission, we are committed to supporting Cobb County School District’s three priorities:  Make Tritt the best 

place to teach, lead, and learn; simplify our teaching foundation; and make data-driven decisions in a collaborative 

environment. The data focus for Tritt this school year will be on writing and our staff will be working to develop 

their professional learning community, recognizing that a group effort is stronger than any individual one.   

 

Our teachers and staff have enjoyed a much deserved break, but we are all ready to get back to work.  Every Tritt 

Tiger works hard to provide an engaging environment that is safe and conducive to the best instruction possible.  

As we look forward to the district’s emphasis on getting “back to the basics” in math and reading, we are aware 

that we could not reach the milestones we do every day without the financial support of our PTA and Tritt Tiger 

Foundation.  Both organizations have been instrumental in supporting our students with instructional positions and 

improvements to the facility.  TTF is funding a full time science lab instructor, Mr. Giunta, and a full time 

computer lab instructor, Mrs. Pascual. The PTA funds staff development, classroom resources, community 

building events, and special administrative projects that will be communicated at the beginning of the school year. 

 

We are aware that our students need an environment that is safe, progressive, and responsive to their needs.  We 

will continue to work hard every day to provide this for your child and all of the Tritt students by implementing 

Growth Mind Sets this school year. Look for more information to come on this initiative brought to us by our 

counseling department and fully supported by administration. Our Tritt staff is aware of the challenges that lie 

ahead in our changing world and appreciate your support as we conquer them together to give our students the best 

opportunities to learn, develop, and grow.  We look forward to the new school year and can’t wait to see everyone 

very soon!   

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Tricia Patterson, Ed. D.  Mr. Adam Casey, Ed. S.     Mrs. Kendall Keesling, Ed. S.     Mrs. Ashley Renz 

Principal              Assistant Principal         Assistant Principal   SSA 

 

      
     



 

 

 

 

 

  


